
  
  

 
 

 
November 1, 2018 
 
 

DETOUR AHEAD: Hoover Drive (between 4910 Hoover 
Drive to 5119 Hoover Drive)  
Thursday, November 1, 2018 to Tuesday, November 20, 2018 
 
Charlotte Water (CLTWater) will close part of Hoover Drive to replace drinking water pipes 
serving the area. Local access to residences will be maintained.  The lanes will open daily 
in the evenings.   
 
Hoover Drive Street Closure and Detour Route Map: 

 
Detour:  Motorists will be detoured using Nevin Road and Hoover Drive.  
 
CATS buses will not be affected. 
 
 



 
 

Property Access (Driveway):  Construction activities will take place within the street right-
of-ways.  However, driveway and sidewalk access may be limited at times.  If you need 
assistance, please talk to the contractor or call the project inspector. Please alert us to 
invisible fence, irrigation systems, and other underground improvements to your home 
near the street.  
 
On-street parking will be temporarily unavailable in construction zone.  Please make sure 
that vehicles are parked in the driveway.  Please do not enter the construction zone. 
 
Trash Pick Up:  Residents should maintain their regular schedule for trash and recycling 
pick up.  The construction inspector will ensure that construction activities do not disrupt 
trash collection.   
 
Questions? 
Please visit the project website by going to www.charlottewater.org and select ‘Projects’ to 
view updates.  
 
Please call the Charlotte Water Project Inspector, Alex Tettmar, at 980-287-5623 or email 
at alex.tettmar@charlottenc.gov.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support while we complete this project in your community. 
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